
The Meadow Class – Spring 2018 

 

A visit to the pantomime at The Regency Theatre, Stoke-

on-Trent began our term. The children wrote entertaining 

versions of the story of Aladdin on their return. They were 

able to compare it with their own version of the in-school 

production from last Summer. 

As part of their topic about Ancient Greece, the children 

designed and made paper–mache pots in art. 

 

 



 

 

They also designed and made tiles based on Islamic 

patterns. 

 



As part of safe-guarding, the children studied the 

importance of 0n-Line safety, producing posters to make 

others aware. 

 

Derbyshire Fire and Rescue visited the children to discuss 

how to stay safe in the home by creating a fire safety plan. 

The children took part in a problem-solving day with our 

friends from Long Lane School. They were able to put their 

growth mindset skills to good use! 

 



 


